Appendix 1 — Letter received from a resident of Old Rectory Heights, Cookstown

Old Rectory Heights
Cookstown
Co. Tyrone
BT80 9xz
Dual Language Signage Requests
C/0 Building Control Service
Directorate of Public Health & Infrastructure
Mid-Ulster District Council
Burn Road
Cookstown
BT80 8DT
18" January 2022
Dear Sir /Madam

Request to Implement Mid-Ulster District Council Policy & Procedure for Dual Language Signage

I am writing to ask if you would initiate the Council Procedure for Irish language signage at Old
Rectory Heights, Cookstown

In line with the dual language policy, by way of my signature below | am giving consent, as a resident
of the area, for you to now carry out the relevant procedure as agreed by Mid Ulster Council.

Yours sincerely,

Mid Ulster District Council
16 FEB 2022

Bullding Control Dep_artmem
(Magnerafelt Office)




Appendix 2 - Letter received from a resident of Creenagh Bridge Road,
Dungannon

FAO Mr T Scullion
Comhairle Ceantair Lér Uladh
Dungannon Office

15 Circular Road

Dungannon
BT71 60T

Date n" 02“' 7—'2-.

Dear Mr Scullion,

| would appreciate if Comhairle Ceantalr Lir Uladh would gi
give consideration to providing dual
language road signage in Irish and English at my address.

Name .. = T S ¥ S -
nagress _ CREEN Acd bR DGE  LOAD
DunG ANN OW. -

Co TN E.

&+ I 61—‘:"1-

Yours sincerely




Appendix 3 — Letter received from a resident of Aghaloo Close, Aughnacloy

Mid Ulster District Counci
07 MAR 2022

RECEIV
o

FAQ Mr T Scullion

Combhairle Ceantair Lir Uladh
Dungannon Office

15 Circular Road

Dungannon

BT71 6DT

MM‘

Dear Mr Scullion,

| would appreciate if Comhairle Ceantair Lir Uladh would give consideration to providing dual
language road signage at my address. — w—% ¢~ A ela & TasLtn

Name
Addre: _ AGHALo— L OSE
AU HvAC Lo CO TARokyFE .
Ty bRG
Yours sincerely
Mid Ulster District Council
-7 MAR 2022

Buillding Control Department
(Dungannon Office)




Appendix 4 — Letter received from a resident of Davagh Park, Mountfield, Omagh

Hello | would like to request that my street be surveyed by Mid Ulster District Council to allow it to be
named in Irish and English

Mid Ulster District Council

Cookstown DEA
Davagh Park Mountfield Omagh

BT798JH

Yours sincerely




Appendix 5 — Letter received from a resident of Killyliss Park, Eglish

Mainéar Chill an Liosa  Xillyliss Manor
Bothair Chill an Liosa/Killyliss Road
Eaglais/Eglish

Dun Geanainn/Dungannon

BT701UP

A dhuine Uaisle,

Ba mhaith liom comhartha ddtheangach a fheicedil ag barr na sréide san estét tithiochta. Chuaigh
ceann nua lan Béarla in airde ar na mallaibh ach ta mé den bhardil gur chéir do a bheith
détheangach sa Ghaeilge agus sa Bhéarla,

I wish to have the dual language Irish/English road sign placed at the top of the street in the housing
development. A new English language one was placed there recently but | feel that it should be
bilingual in Irish and English.

Le meas




